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Comments: I greatly enjoy the winter recreational options we have here in Mammoth. After reading several OSV

public comments, I can see how the proposed additional staging areas and separate parking for XC/dog walkers

and snowmobilers will help spread everyone out.

 

I often run into snowmobilers when I'm out XC skiing with my dogs and have only had positive experiences. My

dogs are trained to jump up on the snow banks until the snowmobiles safely pass, and we have been featured in

photos taken by the mountain's snowmobile tours. I've seen several snowmobilers offer assistance to other riders

or XC skiers. We should be able to make this enjoyable for all.


